
Student outreach program for consular matters at High Commission 

of India on 15 June 2024 

 

Student outreach program will be organised at the High Commission of India (31 

Grange Road, Singapore 239702) on Saturday,15 June 2024 between 4:00 PM to 7:00 

PM.  

The Aim of this outreach program is to increase awareness about different consular 

services and to inform students about the various types of assistance they can get 

from High Commission of India. Interested students can register for the event by filling 

up the form from the QR code given below: 

 

 


